Carlisle Trails Committee Meeting Minutes November 1, 2013 Bert Willard, Secretary

Attendance: Henry Cox, Louise Hara, Marc Lamere, Warren Spence, Steve Tobin, Bert Willard. Guests: Sylvia Willard, Paul Bergeron, Chasidy Jaquith, Cindy Jaquith, Casey (the dog).

Documents Presented:

None.

Old Business:

Approve Meeting Minutes:

The minutes for the October 4, 2013 meeting were approved as amended (spelling).

Trekker Award:

The 22nd Trekker Award and Patch were presented to Paul Bergeron. Photos were taken.

Hanover Hill Signs:

Steve has completed two signs.

Benfield Platform Plaque:

The plaque has been mounted.

New Business:

Recent Activities:

The Greenough River Trail was cleared on October 6, with seven volunteers showing up.

The new trail on Greenough was cut on October 20, with Warren, Steve, Alan, and Bert doing the clearing.

The Beaver Trail brush was cut by Steve using the powered brush cutter.

The Benfield Twin Peaks Trail was cleared by Steve.

A tree leaning over the Rockstrom Trail was removed by Bert.

A broken board was replaced on the boardwalk off Bellows Hill Rd. by Bert.

Plan November Activities:

It was decided to clear the River Trail and the Otter Slide Trail on November 3.

Steve reported a revocable trail license had been signed by the Mullens at 123 Woodland Rd, so that now we have access to Acton trails.

The stone wall at the lot line needs to be opened up by removing 5 stones. Steve showed a

scale drawing indicating the stones to be moved to one side. November 17 at 9:00 am was chosen for the work.

For the post Thanksgiving walk on November 29, it was agreed to do a loop in Estabrook Woods, starting at 1:00 pm.

Sylvia reported that a Notice of Intent has been filed to remove invasive plants next spring in Towle Field.

Schedule next meeting:

The next meeting will be December 6, 2013.